[image: image1.png]Gosforth Park First School

Together we moke a difference





Dear Parents and Carers
Consent for Local Visits – Intake 2022/23
From time to time opportunities arise to make use of the local area (such as Gosforth East Middle School, Gosforth Library or Daft as a Brush) to enrich the children’s learning. 
Trips and walks such as these often take place at short notice and are weather dependant. We are therefore asking you for permission for your child to take part. 

Please note that for visits of a more lengthy nature, further afield and involving travel by metro or coach, you will still receive a separate permission form via ParentPay. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Lamb
Headteacher
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
	I give permission for my child  
	
	to take part in occasional trips out to the local surrounding area.



I understand that this permission will remain in place until my child leaves school or until consent is withdrawn.
	Signed:
	

	Name:

(Parent/Guardian)      


	

	Date: 


	


